
 

 
 

7th September 2022 
 
Dear Families,  
 
Autumn term clubs – September to December 2022 
 
Please find overleaf a detailed list of the clubs that will be running this term. All clubs 
will start the week commencing 19th September 2022 and will finish the week ending 
2nd December 2022, with the exception of Badminton which will finish on Friday 
9th December 2022. 
 
On the attached sheet, you will see the clubs that are being offered for the whole of 
next term, please would you indicate which club(s) your child would like to attend and 
return your request in the blue post box by Wednesday 14th September 2022.  
 
Morning clubs are between 8.15am – 8.40am 
Lunchtime clubs are between 12.00noon – 12.30pm and lunch is taken after the club 
After school clubs are between 3.10pm – 4.15pm 
 
Our external sports club do not currently have a charge to them as they are funded by 
our Sports Premium. Following Parent Survey feedback in the Summer term, we are 
looking to bring other specialist, non-sports, clubs in house but these may incur a 
charge. We will let you know when we have more details. 
 
Please inform the school office if your child is unable to attend their club for any 
reason. A register will be taken by each club and parents will be contacted if their child 
is not present, unless the office has been made aware previously.  
 
I can confirm that you will receive an email via ParentMail to confirm if your child has 
been accepted for their chosen club(s). If you do not hear from us then unfortunately 
your child has not got a place this time. 
 
 



 

 
 

When collecting from clubs, the school gates will open from 4pm, please wait in the 
office foyer until a member of staff opens the door for you to collect your children from 
the downstairs hall.  
 
 

Yours faithfully  
Kirstie Burrells 
PE Lead 
  


